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Dear Parent/ Carer

Christmas Celebration 

Your child, as one of the Singers or Band, will be making a fantastic contribution to the rehearsals for the Christmas Celebrations.  Taking part in Extension until 
5.00 p.m. on a Tuesday and/or Wednesday every week is paying off, with both The Singers and Band sounding terrific this week.  Their commitment and talent is very special, and we are very proud of all of them.   

You will know about the Christmas Celebration Show on Thursday 19 December and we hope to see you there.  In addition, our young artists are performing in Gathering all week, and at the Senior Citizen’s Party on the afternoon of Tuesday 17 December, in College time.  On Monday evening, 16 December, your child is performing at the Presentation Evening for former Year 13 students and their parents.  Performers should arrive at 6.30 p.m. and the evening will have finished by 8.30 p.m.  If you are meeting your child after the presentation and arrive early, please come inside and wait in the bar.  You are very welcome.

Thank you for your support for this very busy week.  Much appreciated.  See you Thursday.

Yours sincerely



Mr A Coffey
Director of Learning, Performing Arts & Multi Media
